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Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Tutti Frutti Theatre Company – The Boy Who Cried Wolf 

 

 
 
The Tutti Frutti Theatre company from York are visiting our school once again to perform an 
enchanting and exciting play called ‘The Boy who Cried Wolf’ on Tuesday 5th November.  

   
https://vimeo.com/79659558 

 
A beautiful new wintery tale about a boy, unable to find delight in what is around him and instead 
seeks adventure, excitement and the thrill of the unknown! Inspired by the famous Aesop fable this 
wonderful play has a gifted ensemble of actor musicians who play the delightful characters, funny 

sheep and perhaps a scary wolf or two... 
 

The children have previously enjoyed Tutti Frutti perform ‘The Ugly Duckling’, ‘Snow Queen’ and 
‘Yellow is the Colour of the Sunshine’. To continue to give our children at school opportunities to watch 
live theatre and experience a story being told by a talented theatre company, we are asking on this 
occasion for a voluntary contribution of £1, which we ask to be sent in as cash to your child’s class 
teacher.  
 
The play is currently touring the UK and will move on to international venues. It even performed at the 
South Holland Centre during the term break. We also have a team of Y6 children, who will be hosting 
a number of fundraising events to cover part of the cost.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kim Bird  
Assistant Head Teacher  

 

https://vimeo.com/79659558

